RIDER ALERT

Route 85 Bus Stop

Service Change
Effective Tuesday, June 23
Route 85 buses no longer stop on Cadenasso Drive. Please
board Route 85 buses at Fairfield Transit Center.

Please board SolTrans Route
85 buses at Fairfield Transit
Center.

T For additional information on upcoming route, schedule and
rans bus stop changes visit www.soltransride.com or call (707) 648-4666
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